
Attendance should never be lower than 96% 
 

 
Attendance  
last week 

Attendance  
since September 

FS1 95% 95% 

FS2 94% 93% 

Year 1 95% 93% 

Year 2 92% 95% 

Year 3 97% 97% 

Year 4 95% 95% 

Year 5 96% 96% 

Year 6 94% 94% 

Whole school 94% 95% 
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Term dates for this school year and the next can be found 
on our school website: woodlandprimary.org.uk  

Website: woodlandprimary.org.uk               Tel: 01482 787000              Email: admin@woodland.het.academy      

Follow us on Facebook to see what we have been up to and keep up to date 
with our latest new at Woodland Primary School. 

Our school values 
 
After the half term break, we will be launching our new 
school values with the children. These embody the 
characteristics and beliefs we aim for all of our Woodland 
pupils to be guided by both during and beyond their time with 
us. Children will be awarded golden coins for displaying our 
school values, which they will pool together to earn a whole 
school reward. 
The school values we have chosen are 

 
 
  

96%
 

Well done Year 3 and Year 5  
reaching our target of 96% or above for the year so far! 

 

Please call the office between 8am and 8.30am to let us 
know if your child will be absent from school for any reason. 

Dear families and friends, 
I hope you are well and are enjoying the glimmers of sun to let 
us know spring is on its way! 
 

 
 
  

Dates for the diary 

Wednesday 12th February  
9-9.45am 

EYFS parents coffee morning 

Wednesday 12th February 
3.15-4.30pm 

KS2 Disco 

Thursday 13th February 
3.15-4.30pm 

FS2 and KS1 Disco 

Friday 14th February Break up for half term 

Monday 24th February Return to school 

Tuesday 25th February Y1 visit to Ferens Art Gallery 

Tuesday 25th & Wednesday 
26th February 

Parents’ Evenings 

Thursday 27th February Y4 Hull Ambassadors visit 

Thursday 13th March Y3 & 4 science trip 

Friday 21st March  Red Nose Day 

Monday 31st March 2.30pm EYFS parent craft session 

Tuesday 1st April 2.30pm Y3 and 4 parent craft session 

Wednesday 2nd April 2.30pm Y1 and 2 parent craft session 

Thursday 3rd April 2.30pm Y5 and 6 parent craft session 

Friday 4th April Last day of term 

Wednesday 23rd April Children return to school 

 

The children have been working 
very hard in school and the 
teachers are looking forward to 
telling you all about their progress 
at parents evening the week after 
half term. 
To find out more about what your 
child is learning, please head to 
our website and click on their year 
group in the curriculum tab. 

 



 

 


